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Also contributing to this article were William M. Davis and Susan Behrmann, economists in the same 
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Negotiations are slated for one-third of workers covered by major agreements in 1991. Those 
scheduled for bargaining are almost evenly split between State and local government and 
private industry. This article profiles potential issues expected to be address in collective 
bargaining negotiations during 1991.
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